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March 31, 2021 
Via Email 

Verizon Business Network Services Inc. on behalf of 
Verizon Virginia LLC 
Attn:  Alisha Nicole Bryant 
13100 Columbia Pike 
Silver Spring, MD  20904 
alisha.bryant@verizon.com 
 
 
Subject: Local Telephone Service Contract 10FY14 Amendment No. 3 
 
Dear Ms. Bryant: 
 
On June 30, 2021, the above cited Contract with Arlington County School Board, operating as Arlington Public 
Schools (APS) will expire.  Attached is Amendment No. 3 to renew the Contract for one (1) year. The renewal 
shall be effective from July 1, 2021 and shall remain valid through June 30, 2022.  This Amendment constitutes 
the third of five (5) renewal options, with two (2) renewal options remaining.  All other terms and conditions 
shall remain unchanged.  
 
Additionally, the certificate of insurance on file with Arlington Public Schools is expired.  Please have your 
insurance provider send an updated copy to my attention via email at kimberly.young@apsva.us 
 
Please indicate your acceptance by having an officer of your firm sign and return the attached Amendment 
within five (5) days from the date of this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kimberly Young 
Senior Procurement Specialist 
 
KY:ky
 
Enclosure 
 






